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Technology Acceptable Use Reminder

# PROUD

Given the current circumstances we realize that students will likely be utilizing technology 
outside of school more frequently. We wanted to take this opportunity to remind both 
students and parents of our Board Policy #100 - Programs, Section 111: Technology 
Protection Measure and Internet Safety Policy. 

Below is an excerpt from that policy highlighting Acceptable and Unacceptable uses of 
Technology for Students.

Acceptable Uses of Technology for Students
• Using technology in the District in a manner consistent with the academic goals of     
the school and District. 

• Accessing systems using only authorized usernames/passwords.  

Unacceptable Uses of Technology for Students
may include, but are not limited to the following, which may result in disciplinary or legal 
action:

• Harassing, insulting, or attacking others

• Intentionally damaging computers, software, systems, or networks                                              

• Revealing personal information or parents’ personal information such as addresses,     
telephone numbers, credit card numbers, etc.

• Sending or displaying messages or pictures that are offensive

• Using obscene or profane language                                               

• Violating copyright laws

• Using the network for illegal or commercial purposes, including “hacking” and other     
unauthorized access 

• Using or bypassing another person’s username and password

• Trespassing in another’s folder, work, or files  

We hope this reminder is helpful. By following these guidelines, students will be able to 
conduct themselves appropriately when using technology during this period of Remote 
Learning.


